
 

 

VILLAGE OF PORT EDWARDS 

Port Edwards, Wisconsin 

 

COMMITTEE:  Public Safety  

DATE: June 4, 2019 

 

 

TO: JOSEPH ZURFLUH 

cc: BETSY MANCL    ERIK SAYLOR    JP LACHAPELLE 

    DANA DUNCAN   SUE MITCHELL    DAILY TRIBUNE 

  LUANN MARTINSON   TIARA GRUNDEN   WFHR/WGLX    

  DIANE TREMMEL   LONN RADTKE    PATRICK ARENDT 

  NICK ABTS 

 

 

Purpose of Meeting:  Regular Monthly Meeting 

 

Attendance:  J. Zurfluh, T. Grunden, B. Mancl, L. Radtke, P. Arendt  

Absent: D. Duncan 

Citizens: Russ Haske 

 

 

Subjects Discussed, Action Taken, and Board Action Required: 

 

1. Call to order: Meeting called to order at 5:00 p.m. 

 

2. Roll call: Zurfluh, Grunden & Mancl present. Duncan absent. 

 

3. Public comments on agenda items: Russ Haske shared that Sheldon Ferkey has offered to pay for ATV signage if the 

Village approves opening the Village to ATVs. He also stated he is willing to post the signs. 

 

4. Approve previous months minutes: MOTION (Mancl/Zurfluh) to approve minutes of the previous meeting. Motion 

passed. All ayes. 

 

5. Chairperson comments: None. 

 

6. Discuss potential 4-way stop on Ver Bunker Avenue and Port Road: Chief Radtke recommends doing a traffic 

feasibility study. This agenda item will be directed to the SIRC committee for further consideration. 

 

7. Discuss potential for a safe cross of Highway 54 from Port Road to access the walking/bike path safely: Because 

HWY 54 is a state highway any changes would require state approval. Also, it would require having a marked 

bicycle/walking path along Port Road. This could be a significant financial burden. This agenda item will be tabled until 

we have a new administrator who may explore the feasibility of such a project. 
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FIRE DEPARTMENT 

8. Review monthly report: Chief Arendt reviewed monthly report. Particular additional items discussed were the SPS 330 

and an incident with the Fire Department UTV.  

 

 

 

POLICE DEPARTMENT 

9. Review monthly report: Reviewed monthly report.  

 Chief Radtke reported that the tasers have been purchased and received from Marshfield PD. 

 Chief Radtke has ordered a flashing speed limit sign that will be set up by the Fire Department. This purchase 

was made with grant funds. 

 The Law Enforcement Club would like to donate two dog waste removal stations to the Village. These will 

include the sign, bags and the trash bin. They will be located on the bike path. The Village appreciates this 

donation valued at $500.00 and encourages the club to keep up the great community service. 

 

10. Correspondence received: E-mails were received from Mr. Joe Terry and Mr. Doug Kasten regarding consideration of 

4-way stop on Ver Bunker and Port Road. 

 

11. Agenda items for next meeting: None noted. 

 

12. Next meeting date: July 12, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

13. Adjourn: MOTION (Zurfluh/Grunden) to adjourn at 5:56 pm. Approved. 

 

 

 

 

Tiara Grunden – Committee Chairperson 

Minutes taken by Betsy Mancl 

 


